
 
 

Crab Orchard 4th of July Celebration 
Vendor Rules 

 
We would like to welcome you to our celebration and look forward to seeing you this year. 
Please bear with us, as we are sure to make mistakes in attempting to keep everything running 
smoothly. We hope everyone will have a great time.   We will make every effort to 
accommodate all requests.   
 
For more information please call Donya Saylor at 859-238-9563 or Nancy Baker at 606-355-
2319. 
 

Rules 
 

All spaces MUST be paid for in advance; no day of event registration will be allowed. 
 
We do not allow: pornographic materials of any kind, silly string or party string, no fireworks. 
 
Exhibitors participating both days may start setting up at 3:00 on Friday otherwise 6:30 a.m. on 
Saturday. No one will be allowed to set up before this time! No campers, travel trailers, RV’s, 
etc. will be allowed. Booth placement may change from year to year, please check with the 
organizer for your space assignment. 
 
The Crab Orchard Celebration Committee or the City of Crab Orchard will not be responsible for 
any accidents or loss of personal property, nor does it guarantee that similar booths will not be 
present. The celebration Committee does not reserve exclusive rights to any type of booth. 
 
Booth space is 10 feet deep by 15 feet long, if your booth is larger, please reserve 2 spaces. 
Anyone taking more spaces than allotted will either be required to pay for another space or be 
asked to leave. Only ONE plug outlet per booth space! You must provide your own extension 
cord and adapter if needed. No one will be allowed to “wire straight in”. Food Vendors must 
abide by the Concessionaire’s Guidelines provided. 
 
The Crab Orchard Celebration Committee reserves the right to ask any exhibitor to leave, should 
he/she ignore these rules, without reimbursement of reservation fees. 


